
 
 
Recreation Center Minutes.                  March 23, 2020.  
 
Meeting at 11 am by conference call 
Participants: Kim Bratt, Piper Titus, Jen Brown, Brenda Wilson, Kathy Bratt 
 
Discussion: Payroll of employees during shutdown. Consensus was to pay the employees for 
the next 2 weeks. Kim will give the employees work to do from home. There are 18 employees 
at this time. Kim has been posting on Facebook regularly, workout suggestions, websites, 
nutrition suggestions. Piper made a motion to pay the employees for the next two weeks, Jen 
seconded, motion passed 4-0. 
 
We also discussed how to address memberships. She has had 1 request to not pay 
membership fee during the time the center is closed. We decided to continue the fees however 
advertise that if there is a hardship, to email the Rec Center. It is understood that some people 
may not be working and cannot pay, and this will be considered. No one is there to answer the 
phone. Kim will put out an email. Brenda made the motion to continue the membership fee but 
institute a hardship policy. Kathy seconded. Motion passed 4-0.  
 
The meeting concluded at 11:25 am. We will meet again by conference call at 11 am in 2 
weeks, April 6. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathy Bratt, Chair and secretary 


